
 
 
 

Stepping stones is a social group for parents and 
carers at Northgate who have children with 

additional learning support needs. 
 

The aim of the group is to bring parents/carers together, 
enable experiences and ideas to be shared and friendships to 

grow.  Our events are open to all and we encourage you to 
attend – you will be most welcome!  

 
Your child may already be known to the Special Educational 
Needs Coordinator (SENCO) or you may be at the stage of 

discussing a possible need with your class teacher. Our hope is 
that those who have children further up the school may have 
experience and advice they can pass on and will be happy to 
signpost those who are new to the area and just finding their 

feet. 
 

The group is being organised by Learning Support 
Representative, Hannah Haslam. If you would like to get in 

touch we would love to hear from you. Our email address is 
steppingstonesnorthgate@outlook.com 


